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                                  (Area Seven - Brevard, Orange, Osceola and Seminole Counties)
August 20, 2008

Services are being cut!  What can we do???

Have you received a letter recently with your “Tier Assignment”?  Have you heard from your Support Coordinator about the service reductions?  The Medicaid Waiver Program is being cut, and many of you are going to be impacted!
Now is the time to contact your legislator.  The message is simple. “Please, No More Cuts!”  Please take a moment to write a few sentences about how vital these services are to you, how the cuts will impact your life.  (If you are on the APD waiting list, please tell your legislator how long you have been waiting for services and how this delay is affecting you and your family.)  We have even offered a simple template and an envelope addressed to your State House Representative.  Please take a moment to put your thoughts on paper and send them.  If you can, please attach a photo, too.  After sending your letter, consider following up by making an appointment to meet with him or her.

The Area Seven Family Care Council is an advocacy and networking council for persons with developmental disabilities and their families.  Family Care Councils were established by the Florida Legislature in 1993.  One of our primary functions is to provide information and outreach to consumers and families.  We hold monthly meetings in the Orlando area, and would love to have you join us.  For more information, please call Jeannie Forthuber at 407-823-6705 or visit www.fccflorida.org – Click on Area Seven
House Speaker Mario Rubio will also be assembling lawmakers and stakeholders for an Autism and Developmental Disabilities Summit in Orlando on September 15th & 16th at the Universal Studios Portofino Bay Hotel.  For more information, go to www.100ideas.org.  This conference is FREE, but you must register via the website. This is a great opportunity to offer input to Florida Legislators on the many issues of concern to you.   

Thank you,

Donna Rauber, Area Seven FCC Co-Chairperson
Jeannie Forthuber, Area Seven FCC Co-Chairperson
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TEMPLATE:





Dear Representative 							,


(See the name on the enclosed envelope.)





My name is 		.  I am the (mother, father, sister, brother) of 				, 


	(your name)						(family member’s name)





a man/woman/boy/girl with a developmental disability.  					


								(family member’s name)





has recently been informed that his/her Medicaid Waiver services are being reduced.  I 





want you to know that this reduction is going be very difficult for him/her, because 





												.


(Please finish the sentence in your own words about how your loved one will be impacted.)





I appreciate the hard work that you do in Tallahassee representing us, your constituents, and I


 


hope that you will remember me and 				 the next time that you are faced 


					(family member’s name)


			


with difficult budget decisions.  I am enclosing a picture of 				 to help 


								(family member’s name)


you remember us.  





Please “No More Cuts” to the Medicaid Waiver Program!





Sincerely,





						


(Your Name and Contact Information)








